

Advancing the Art, Science and Business of Horology

Convention Committee 2012 Midyear Report

Members: Ron Price (Chair), Terry Kurdzionak (Mistress of Ceremonies), Mark Butterworth and Tom Nesbit. Chris Carey, President of Mass Watchmakers/Clockmakers Association, will also be helping.

I spoke with the meeting planner, Bonni Scepkowski, about the hospitality room. It will be a big asset to the convention this year. I also asked Bonni if there was anything else we could do to help make the convention a better welcoming environment. We discussed a couple ideas. She will get back to me. I will prepare a proposed shopping list & menu for the hospitality room and forward it to the committee and headquarters for suggestions and budget. I will discuss soon with Terry Kurdzionak how we can help with the awards banquet.